
 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
GPO Box 158   CANBERRA  ACT   2601 

heritage@act.gov.au 

 

 
 

Notice of Approval of Conservation Management Plan  

under 61K of the Heritage Act 2004 
 

 

The ACT Heritage Council (the Council) has approved the “Interpretation Strategy, 

Yarralumla Brickworks Precinct” (Lovell Chen, 2022) as a Conservation Management 

Plan Addendum for the Yarralumla Brickworks and the Yarralumla Brickworks 

Railway Remnants (the Canberra Brickworks Precinct) on 7 September 2022. 

 

In approving this Conservation Management Plan Addendum, the Council is satisfied 

on reasonable grounds that the conservation policies and actions contained therein will 

ensure the conservation and responsible management of the Canberra Brickworks 

Precinct. 

 

This approval is current until 30 August 2026. 

 

 

Conditions of Approval 

The Council’s approval of this Conservation Management Plan Addendum is 

conditional, and sets out: 

 

1. Further consideration is to be given to the in situ conservation and interpretation 

of BWR8, and this is to be delivered as part of the redevelopment unless it is 

demonstrated to the Council’s satisfaction that this outcome is not reasonably 

practicable;  

 

2. Detailed information on interpretive outcomes is to be described as part of future 

development applications for the Precinct; and 

 

3. The Council will make further comment on the designs for interpretive 

installations for the sites as these are presented. 

 

 

 
Meaghan Russell 
A/g Director (as delegate for),   
ACT Heritage Council 

9 September 2022 

http://www.act.gov.au/environ

